
 

 

 

Wednesday, 08 May 2024 
 
 
Kia Orana to all our valued Partners, 
 
 
Subject: Blue Lagoon Restaurant & Bar Refurbishment 
 
We are pleased to provide an update on the ongoing refurbishments at Blue Lagoon Restaurant 
& Bar, Aitutaki Village. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we strive to enhance 
our guest’s experience.  
 
We are delighted to announce significant progress on the first fit phase of the project. This phase 
encompasses the critical construction elements, including the construction of walls, installation 
of floors, plumbing systems, and electrical infrastructure. Construction activities for this phase 
are expected to conclude by the end of May 2024. 
 
Following the successful completion of the first fit, the project will seamlessly transition to the 
second fit phase in June 2024. This stage will focus on the aesthetic enhancements you will come 
to appreciate, including painting, the installation of decorative features, and the addition of new 
equipment. This second phase is expected to conclude by July 2024. 
 
We want to assure you that throughout the entirety of the second fit phase, guest access and 
enjoyment of Aitutaki Village will not be impeded. 
 
Refurbishment works for both phases will take place Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 4:00pm. 
 
Should you have any further questions regarding the refurbishment project, please do not 
hesitate to contact our dedicated team at vacation@islandhopper.co.ck  
 
We look forward to welcoming guests to the newly refurbished Blue Lagoon Restaurant at Aitutaki 
Village soon. 
 
Kia Manuia, 
Turama Pacific Travel Group 
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